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School photographer 
Just a brief reminder that Mark Barnes, photographer and parent, will join us on Wednesday 24 May 2023 to 
take individual pupil photographs within our Primary School and Nursery Unit.  Mark has also kindly agreed to 
taking family groups from within our whole school, if these have been requested.  All pupils should therefore 
wear full school uniform on Wednesday 24 May 2023.  

School closures list Term 3 

Monday 29 May 2023 - Whitsun Holiday 
Thursday 1 - Friday 2 June 2023 - Staff training 

  Primary 7 Girls football team 
 

 
 

Nursery News 

 
 

Safer Schools NI App 
As part of our Safer Schools NI initiative, for the next two weeks we are focusing on Snapchat.   
At the end of this newsletter, please find attached a ‘Snapchat Safety Card’.  
You can find more information about Snapchat and Snapchat Buzzwords by accessing the Safer Schools NI 
App.   

• Login to the App  
• Select ‘Online Safety Guidance’   
• Select ‘Social Media’   
• Select ‘Snapchat’ or ‘Snapchat Buzzwords 

We would like to take this opportunity to 
congratulate our P7 Girls football team.  They 
competed in the local primary school girls 5-a-
side indoor football tournament on Wednesday 
10 May 2023 at Carrick Leisure Centre.  The 
team won many matches reaching the quarter 
finals but were however narrowly defeated by 
Eden PS at that stage.  Well done, girls. 

The Nursery children are enjoying making full use of 
our outdoor learning space.  
A huge thank you to all who helped in our Spring tidy 
up in the nursery garden, it was very much 
appreciated! 
We are very excited for our trip with our buddies from 
Acorn Integrated Nursery Unit, on Thursday to 
Loughshore and Whiteabbey Church. 
It was lovely to welcome our new intake for 
September last week, we are looking forward to 
having you join the Oakfield family soon! 
 

http://www.oakfieldprimaryschool.com/


Shared Education trip to Corrymeela 
 

 
 

 Sports Day 2023 
We are hoping to hold our Nursery Unit, Primary 1-3 and Primary 4-7 Sports Day events on Monday 12 June 
2023 (first choice) commencing at 9.00am (NU), 10.30am (P1-P3) and 1.15pm (P4-P7) respectively. Children 
are to wear sports gear to school and we are delighted to invite families to attend.  Mums and Dads races will 
take place at the end of each Primary School Sports Day Session so please come prepared to take part, 
although rumour has it that it’s an ‘egg & spoon race’.  If our Sports Day is postponed due to adverse weather 
conditions, then it will take place on Tuesday 13 June 2023 (second choice), provided the ground is in a 
suitable condition. (School texting service & seesaw will be used for cancelling around 8am, if required.)   

Nursery Unit – Primary 7 Reports and class information 
Again this year, Nursery Unit – Primary 7 school reports and class information for September 2023 will be 
emailed to parents on the afternoon of Thursday 15 June 2023.  Each teacher will send a test email to all 
Primary parents on Monday 12 June 2023.  If you do not receive this test email, please contact your child’s 
class teacher or our school office on 02893351352 or mcraig913@c2kni.net and we will update our email 
records for you prior to teachers emailing reports. 

G. McCluskey & Y. Moore  
 

      
School Information for Parents :  Oakfield Safeguarding & Child Protection Team 
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Our Primary 6 children have had a 
wonderful few days residential trip to 
Corrymeela from Tuesday 16 – Wednesday 
17 May 2023.  They were joined by their P6 
friends from Acorn IPS.  The children 
enjoyed a huge range of activities.  Thanks 
go to Mrs Moore and Miss Logan for 
accompanying the children and also special 
thanks to Miss Logan for organising the trip 
for both schools. 
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